SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
JANUARY 5, 2025
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

[ Will Serve You - # 605
Our God, He Is Alive - # 23
Dear Lord and Father ofMankind -H#H 770

PRAYER - Foy Brown

SCRIPTURE READING
Numbers 6:22-27

The Great Ph)/sz'cian -H 291
[ Will Sing the Wondrous Story - H# 509

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Barry Rivers
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Each Step | Take - # 415

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Cleansed from All Sin”
1 John 1:3-7

There Is a Habitation - # 8§60
Let the Beauty quesus Be Seen - # 722

CLOSING PRAYER - Chris Cummings

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

LACY BATES, daughter of Steven & Lisa Stegall, un-
derwent surgery on Monday and is now recuperating at
home.

LEON FLANAGAN, friend of Mary Dorsey, is in very
critical condition in Nacogdoches Memorial Hospital ICU.

CHELSEAY HAMPTON is scheduled for a medical pro-
cedure on Wednesday, January 8th.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Randy Brogoitti, Don
Brooks, Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault,
Eleanor Cox, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cummings, Mi-
chael Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Randy & Beverly Fletcher,
Tami Hale, Lillian Haley, Carter David Harbron, Roy
Hunt, Linda Jamison, Dorothy Jennings, Tyler Line,
Cade Mervin, Rex Neill, Michael Perry, Clint Pool, John
Rockey, Elisabeth Sabella, Laura Shaw, Jim & Donna
Smith, Cory Turner, Linda Tutt, Pat Waddllington, Linda
Warner, Scott Warner, Jane Whitemore, Ted Williams

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an
update at your earliest convenience.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Diane Durant

[ SUFFINGO )

ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers.................. brivers4750@gmail.com

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson
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Happy Bisthiday
Travis Birdwell,

Meagan Cummings,
Zoe Glasgow!!!

BABY Boy

Congratulations to Heath & Faith Haley on the birth of
their baby boy, Huxton Finn Haley, who made his appear-
ance on Monday, December 30th, weighing 6 Ibs 14 0z and
20" long. Proud grandparents are Joe & Michelle Haley.
Congratulations to the Haley Family!!

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 31
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9-
10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

LADIES BIBLE CLASS

The Tuesday morning Ladies Bible Class will resume
meeting at 10:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall on Tuesday,
January 7th.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEALS
Wednesday Night Meals will resume January 8th.

DIRECTORY UPDATES COMING

Picture Dates are scheduled for January 19th & 26th!!
If you are new to South Main, we encourage to take ad-
vantage of this opportunity to have your photo included in
the South Main pictorial directory updates! If you have expe-
rienced location or family changes since your last picture,
you may want to consider updating your info and/or photo,
as well. As an alternate option, if you already have a favorite
family photo, you can email a digital copy to the office.

IT'S OUR 10TH ANNIVERSARY!

Please join us for a weekend of fellowship and praise at
the Shiloh Road Church of Christ in Tyler on January 24-25,
2025. We will learn about 14 songs and most of the songs
will be taught by the arrangers. This event is completely free
of charge. Bring your singers! Bring your praise team! If you
love to sing, you'll love this event.

To learn more and to register, please visit
www.forestsongtx.org. We look forward to seeing you in just
a few weeks.

“Then the trees of the woods shall rejoice before the
Lord.”1 Chronicles 16:33
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